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We have had a great year so far on council
and are excited for our next semester. We
hope you find some time to rest and relax
over the winter break.

In January, the faculty will start its search
for a new Graduate Program Director. Our
GPD is very important in our graduate
experiences, so encourage excellent faculty
members to run for this position. It is a
position elected by current faculty.

The Graduate Executive committee is
piloting the idea of different fields with
faculty members coming this January.
Based on feedback, the proposed fields sent
out a few weeks ago will be modified.

Happy Holidays from
Marika & Nesha 
YGSE Co-Chairs

Our next issue will be published on
January 13 and submissions are due by
January 9. Going forward, the newsletter
will be published on the first Friday of the
month.
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OUR NEWSLETTER!

professional development events 
social events
trainings
calls for conference or paper
submissions
your call for participants for your
research
other student opportunities

We are very excited to launch our
monthly newsletter for YGSE students!
Each month we will feature updates from
your student council, events, and other
announcements. If you are interested in
having something featured in the news
letter, please go to this form.

We accept the following:

https://forms.gle/gxqAyFFenA56tGhJA


UPCOMING EVENTS &
OPPORTUNITIES
Our Graduate Student Conference is
happening again this spring. Stay tuned
for more information on how to submit.
Check on our website for updates:
https://ygse.info.yorku.ca/2023-
graduate-student-conference-in-
education/

Submit to our graduate student journal,
YU-WRITE's open call. YU-WRITE is
currently accepting paper submissions
and inspiring reviews (i.e. book reviews).
Submissions are due January 4. If you
are interested in being a reviewer,
contact the Managing Editor:
journal.yuwrite@gmail.com.

Did you miss the deadline to submit to
CSSE? Take part in the Language and
Literacy Researchers of Canada's
preconference. This preconference is on
May 27, 2023 and accepts works in
progress. Email
llrcpreconf2023@gmail.com for more
information. Deadline for submissions is
January 25.

CONTACT US

ygsechair@edu.yorku.ca (Co-Chairs)
ygse.info@edu.yorku.ca (Secretary)

Email:

Website: https://ygse.info.yorku.ca/

To submit to our newsletter, please follow
this link:
https://forms.gle/gxqAyFFenA56tGhJA
Submissions are due the last Friday of the
month, we publish the first Friday of month.

GET INVOLVED!

We have two positions that remain open
on the YGSE council: MEd and PhD
Representatives. Please see our website
for more information.

The Finance Committee is looking for
members to help decide on different
bursaries to offer our students. Contact
Lisa for more information: lkj@yorku.ca.

The Social Committee is looking for more
members. Contact Nana for more
information: adunana@my.yorku.ca.
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